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Comments: After reviewing the proposed plan for the Holland Lake development, I am writing to oppose the

current plan. The density of the development, including the elimination of the number of trees to build the high

density lodging, restaurant and the commons spaces is unsuitable for the site. The short and long-term impact on

the lake's clarity and the potential polluted status is of critical concern. Holland Lake has been a beautiful and

useful location  for Montanans and visitors for decades. Fishing, camping and lodging at the lake is in an

unspoiled area. The proposed development envisions changes to infrastructure beyond the land parcel. That

infrastructure, including the road, will also negatively impact the area through tree loss and the loss of natural

plant growth. I strongly recommend against the proposed development by Powdr. 


